NOTICE
BOARD

Ms Janet Payne, CIH's Head of
Customer Services, visited our
Branch in February 2004 for
providing training to the Branch's
Administrative Officer

”

Mr Roger Keller, CIH's Head of
Education, visited the Branch on
6 December 2003 for production
of a PQS template

Notice Board

Mr Roger Keller met some of the
Branch's Executive Committee
Members on 6 December 2003
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